Mrs Eidler and Mrs Barkwill 13.02.25

Community updates:
Year 6 became completed a huge hike on Monday. Mr
Marlow kindly gave us a guided tour of Goborough Nature
Reserve. It's safe to say there were a few tired legs come the
evening!

Massive thank you to FOSH for hosting an incredible disco!
The hard work and generosity in putting on such a fun event
free of charge is truly appreciated. A fantastic time was had
by all!

Inspiring Changemakers:

The girls’ U11 football competed in a
football tournament at Kingsley. They
lost the first match 1-0 after
conceding after 10 seconds. After %
changing the formation, the girls won
their remaining 3 matches scoring 13
goals and conceding none, and won
the tournament. What an
achievement!

Key learning this week:

On Tuesday, we marked Safer Internet Day focused on this year’s : @
theme: ‘Too good to be true? Protecting yourself and others from scam. | . [’
online.’ Children engaged in important discussions about staying safe, © - |
spotting scams and being responsible digital citizens. e

Our Year 6 netball team competed in
a netball tournament at GTS on
Wednesday. They worked their socks
off and came third overall - another
team of inspiring young athletes!

The first group of our Year 5 pupils successfully completed their
Bikeability Cycle Training Level 1 or 2 this week. Well done to all the
children who took part and demonstrated fantastic perseverance,
courage and road safety awareness!

What’s new?

@ o World Book Day Craft Activity

Can you make a character out of a toilet roll2 We think

Year 1 had an exciting Lego workshop this week. They
showed excellent problem-solving skills and teamwork
whilst building Lego moon buggies, testing them out to see
if they would drive over a Lego moon surface.

you can! Prizes for each year group.
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